
Central Elementary School 
Photo Release Form

On occasion, Central Elementary School may post pictures of our students 
engaging in school activities on the school’s website, other social media platforms 
(Instagram), and The Valley Breeze Newspaper. 

Please indicate your photo release preferences by signing this form and 
returning it to your child's teacher.  More than one may be checked.

I give permission for Lincoln Central Elementary School and to post 
photos along with my son/daughter's name on the school’s website, 
school newsletter, other social media platforms (Instagram), and The 
Valley Breeze Newspaper.

I give permission for my child’s teacher to post photos along with my 
son/daughter's name on School Status Connect (previously called 
ClassTag).

I give permission for my child to be photographed for class pictures 
and the school yearbook.

I do not give permission for Central Elementary School to                          
post photos along with my son/daughter's name on the school’s 
website, other social media platforms (Instagram), and The Valley Breeze 
Newspaper.

I do not give permission for my child to be photographed at all.

 

Student Name:  _________________________________________

Teacher & Grade:   _______________________________________

Parent/Guardian's Signature:   _______________________________

We respect your preference.  Thank you for returning this form to your child's teacher.


